
Delegates from University of Hamburg visited NTNU 
Vice President, University of Hamburg 

 2011.09.26 (Mon. 16:30-17:30) 

Dr. Holger Fischer, Vice President from University of Hamburg, Germany accompanied with 

Mrs. Jana Fisher and Prof. Huei-Min Tsai came to NTNU and visit Prof. Tung-Tai Lin, Vice 

President and representatives from Office of International Affairs and Dept. of Geography. 

University of Hamburg and NTNU have become partners since 2009 and now keen to 

explore more cooperative aspects. After an enjoyable meeting, sinology, Chinese and 

business, summer program and dual degree might be the possibilities.  
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